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For the past eight years we have enjoyed the opportunity for a brief escape 

from the demands of daily responsibilities to have a closer walk with our Lord.  
 

Once again this year your Executive have planned a brief hiatus that will pro-

vide you with the opportunity to look in the mirror.  This event is always a spe-

cial time of fellowship, challenge and great food.  

 

THEME:  

ñTaking Our Faith into the Battlefieldò 
 

Facilitator: Wendell Phipps 
 

Music: Ian McGregor Smith 
 

October 13, 2018 from 8:30 a.m.ð2:30 p.m. 
 

At Wildwood Golf & Country Club 
 

Tickets: $40.00, includes coffee breaks and lunch 
 

*Golfers: T-Time available after 2:30 p.m. 
 

Menôs  

Breakfast 
 

Saturday, 

November 24th 

@ 8:30 a.m. 

 

Freewill offering 



Passing on the Baton 

Faces in the Crowd 

A Smooth Move... 

Thanks to a dedicated team, Pastor Timôs 

move went smoothly.  Thanks to the 

following people who helped unload on 

Friday, August 31st:  Jeff Soper, Coraine & 

Marlene Wray, Monica Braccio, Ric Dinis, 

Lino Braccio, Danny Blata, Sean Doyle, 

Braeden Braccio, and Daniel Blata (Sr.).  

Sandwiches were provided by Sandy and 

Joanne Kettlewell.  

After 2 and İ years of dedicated service at First Baptist 
Church Windsor, Ken and Elaine Lonsdale will be wrap-
ping up their work there in September.  Thank you Ken 
& Elaine for a job well done!  
 
Beginning in October, Grant and Cari Fairley will re-
sume their ministry at First Baptist Church Windsor on 
an interim basis.   
 
Each of you at Banwell who have served at First Baptist 
Church Windsor over the last several years in so many 
ways are greatly appreciated!  Letôs continue to build 
the connection between the two churches this fall.ò 

Congratulations to Mandy Beemer and Jeff 

Taggart on the birth of their new son 

Sawyer Russell Taggart on August 31st.  

He weighed 6 lbs 9 oz.  A new grandson for 

Laurie Beemer, and great-grandson for 

Pam Beemer.  

 

The sympathy of the congregation is ex-

tended to Paul and Jennifer Patterson and 

family upon the passing of Paulôs mother 

Joan; to Donna Hreceniuk upon the pass-

ing of her husband Bill; and to Laura and 

Roger Ferguson upon the passing of Rog-

erôs mother Lorna.  

 

Menôs Ministry School 
Snack Program 
 
As you know the summer vacation is over 

and school days have returned and so have 

our dedicated teams delivering food once 

again this year to Begley and Marlborough 

schools.  Your assistance in helping at the 

menôs fundraisers makes this project of 

providing food for empty stomachs possible.  

Thanks to our delivery volunteers for their 

dedicated service twice each month.   


